\ Addison Trail High School
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Web: www.dupageB8.net

May 15, 2021
Dear Addison Trail Student:

Welcome to Addison Trail High School. You are enrolled in FRESHMAN HONORS ENGLISH. We are so excited to meet you! You
will be receiving honors credit in English, which will be more challenging and will be more in-depth course work.

Summer reading is a requirement of the English honors program for all four years at Addison Trail. All needed information can

be found on The ATHS English Department web page: https://www.dupage88.net/site/page/124 and links to all the documents
below on our English 9 Honors Google Classroom Page: https://classroom.google.com/with code:innstbx.

Students will be reading William Golding’s Lord of the Flies along with the short story The Lotteryby Shirley Jackson. Each
student will need copy of the book (ISBN#0399501487) and short story. The best option is to purchase the novel on Amazon.com
or at local bookstores using the ISBN#0399501487 . There are also copies at the Addison Public Library available to check out.

“The Lottery” can be found on the Addison Trail English Department webpage or through The New Yorker website:
https://www.newyorker.com/magazine/1948/06/26/the-lotter

Please follow the steps below to get started:

1. Join the English 9 Honors Google Classroom page at https://classroom.google.com/with code: innstbx
Read Lord of the Fliesby William Golding.
Complete the annotation handout worksheet for each chapter (copies on English website and Google Classroom)
Read and annotate the short story The Lottery by Shirley Jackson.
Complete the 3-2-1-1 handout
a. SUBMIT ALL WORK THROUGH GOOGLE CLASSROOM

A gl A

All materials (annotation handout and 3-2-1-1 document) will be due Friday, August 27th.

In total, you will read and annotate using the handout Lord of the Flies, “The Lottery” by Shirley Jackson, complete the 3-2-1-1
handout and take a novel test when back in school.

We are anxious to meet all of you at the start of the school year and hope you are safe and healthy. Enjoy reading this summer.
Again, feel free to contact us as you are reading and writing with any questions that you may have.

Sincerely,
Katie Inzinga Hannah Sutton
kinzinga@dupage88.net hsutton@dupage88.net
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